
 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

Friday 9th July - Year 6 end of year festival & disco 
Wednesday 14th July - Parents meet the teacher day online (3.30pm - 4.30pm)  
Thursday 15th July - Year 2, 3 & 4 Sports day  
Friday 16th July - Year 6 production for staff (4.00pm - 5.30pm)  
Monday 19th July - EYFS & Year 1 Sports day & end of term (Nursery AM & Year 1 finish school at 
11.30am, Nursery PM finish at normal time 3.15pm)  
Tuesday 20th July - Year 2, 3 & 4 end of term (finish school at 11.30am)  
Wednesday 21st July - Year 5 & 6 Sports day & end of term (finish school at 11.30am)  

 

Important Information 

Dear Parents, Guardians & Carers,  

 
I hope you all had a lovely weekend...there were a lot of happy faces on the streets due to the 
football! 
 
We are nearing the end of this academic year, there’s always a feeling of sadness and excitement 
at this time of year - sadness because of our Year 6 children leaving us to begin the next part of 
their educational journey and the excitement of the well-deserved break, along with a new cohort 
of wonderful children. It has been a difficult year due to these unprecedented times, the one 
constant has been the level of adaptability and resilience the children have displayed, they make 
me extremely proud! 
 
There is a fair amount going on in the weeks ahead. Please do attend the ‘Meet the Teacher’ event 
on the 14th July. I understand parents with siblings may have to join a couple of meetings, 
hence the 30-minute time slot. Our Year 6 team have been working hard to make the leavers 
celebration as memorable as possible, please refer back to the timings on the letter you were 
given for the day. 
 
We also have sports day, which I know Mr Ensby has been working hard on to make the best 
experience for our children. Please familiarise yourself with the date of your child’s year group 
and ensure they are wearing their PE kit. 
 
Over the next few days we will be holding parties for the children in their year groups, this is to 
celebrate their fantastic attitude throughout this year and for me to extend my gratitude for 
winning Headteacher of the year. Your child’s class teacher will give you more details of this, I 

hope the children enjoy their well-deserved celebration 😊 
 
Wishing you all a great week ahead! 
Miss Mehat 
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Awards & Honours  

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Key Messages & Reminders 

Healthy lifestyles at Wexham 
We are currently in the process of reviewing and updating our Healthy Eating policy. We would 
like this guidance to be informed by staff, children and parents. The partnership of home and 
school is critical in shaping how children and young people behave, particularly where health is 
concerned. 
 
I invite you to be a part of our parent focus group. This would involve meeting on Tuesday 6th 
July 11:00am- 12:00pm to discuss weekly menu ideas for parents to use to inform what they place 
in their child's lunch box. We want to ensure that the menu is inclusive of all cultures. If you would 
be interested in taking part in this please contact the office and I will contact you to confirm.  
Miss Orsi  
 
The Expressions Festival  
The expressions festival is two days of activity-packed sessions for children to try new things, 
discover their hidden talents and have fun. It is a safe space away from screens to nurture 
children’s mental wellbeing after the pressures of lockdown. 
Each day has a series of “playshops” designed as taster sessions for children to try a new activity 
and learn a new skill.   
 
The project is sponsored by the Slough Hub, a community organisation, that promotes unique 
after-school activities to help children build confidence, encourage social interaction and most 
importantly have FUN!  
 
If your child is entitled to free school meals, please send an email to contact@thesloughhub.org to 
get a discount code. 
The Slough Hub  
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From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary School, 

we wish you a great week ahead! 


